

SHS on Facebook & Twitter! #scottsburghs

Follow SHS events and students by liking us on Facebook! Here is the link to the official SHS Facebook page! https://www.facebook.com/scottsburghighschool



Walsh is Honored

This past spring, Abigail Walsh from Scottsburg High School received the Indiana District Key Club Governor's Special Award. She was given this honor due to her immaculate work as the district's 2013-2014 Bulletin Editor. This award is not an annual tradition, but it is installed when a student recognizes and fulfills his or her full potential as a leader. The award also defines the recipient as the most valuable Key Club member during the year.

Immediate Past Governor, Sally Finkel, chose Walsh as her special award winner because "Abby is a friend, sister, and someone who I am so thankful came into my life and served on the district board. Without Abby, the majority of this

year wouldn't have happened. She created graphics on a moment's notice, brought our mascot to life, and created the Indiana District magazine successfully for the first time in the district's history. Abby is so loyal to her home club, and her values always have represented the member perspective, which was so needed and valuable on this board. It has been amazing to watch her grow as an individual this year."

This award was presented to Walsh at the Key Club's 62nd Annual District Convention, which is a leadership and education summit for all Key Club members is the state. Walsh will continue her Key Club journey as she enters her senior year, and as Governor Finkel put it, "I am unbelievably confident that where ever she may go, she will continue to surprise the world with her impeccable leadership."

2014-15

Registration is scheduled August 6th, 2:00 - 7:00 pm August 7th, 8:00-1:00 pm

Senior Reminders

Seniors who plan to participate in the Graduation Program MUST:

- Meet all requirements and pass the ECA
 Test in order to participate in the program and be eligible to receive a diploma.
- Attend graduation practice on Friday, June 13th at 9:00 a.m. PLEASE ARRIVE ON TIME! We cannot wait for anyone and the group picture will be taken at the beginning of practice. Parents may not attend practice or the senior picnic.
- Individual pictures will be taken at 8:00 am. Order forms for pictures and DVD's are available in the main office.
- Have a cap and gown provided by Graduate Service/Herff Jones Company. You may borrow a gown from a sibling or friend as long as it was purchased within the last 5 years. You must bring it to practice.
- Cap and gowns ordered through Graduate Services will be delivered to the school and distributed at graduation practice.
- Medallions, honors chords, etc., will also be distributed at graduation practice.

Schedule:

Individual pictures - 8:00 AM, McClain Hall

Practice - 9:00 AM, McClain Hall (MANDATORY)

Senior Picnic - 11:00 AM, Commons (Boxed lunch, prizes and games)

Line Up - 6:20 PM, Commons

Ceremony - 7:00 PM, McClain Hall

Distribution of Diplomas – after the ceremony, Commons

SHS Graduation Info

The 117th Annual Commencement Program at Scottsburg High School is scheduled for Friday, June 13th. The program will be held in McClain Hall and will begin at 7:00 p.m. No tickets are required and seating is on a first come, first served basis.

Kelsea Cull and Ashley Padgett will speak for the class of 2014, and Matt Williams will be the musical soloist. The Scottsburg High School Chorus and Band will provide additional music for the evening. Opening remarks will be delivered by Class President Lauren Howser. Class Treasurer Kevin Jentzen will provide closing remarks. Class Vice President Hyeree Ellis and Class Secretary Hyejee Ellis will lead the Class of 2014 in the tassel and ring turn. Diplomas will be distributed by Principal Ric Manns. Sponsors for the Class of 2014 are Mrs. Debbie Horine and Mrs. Shawna Slaton.

Limited parking is available on the high school campus. Shuttle buses will be provided to transport people from the First Christian Church Shelter House (The Rock) to McClain Hall for the commencement program every fifteen minutes beginning at 5:30 p.m. until 7:00 p.m. The buses will return people to their cars following graduation.

Guidance News

The School Counseling department wishes everyone a wonderful summer break!

Summer school will be available for two sessions this summer. Summer School session #1 will occur from June 9 - 27, with session #2 occurring July 14 - August 1. Classes will run from 8 a.m. to 12 p.m. Monday through Friday. Please see your School Counselor to sign up for classes, or just come on the first day of classes to talk with Mrs. Burow. Tutoring will be available on Monday, Tuesdays, Wednesdays and Thursdays after June 18th.

Upcoming events to remember:

June 7, 2014 - SAT to be given at Scottsburg High School. Sample test questions are available in the Guidance office and at www.collegeboard.org.



Super Hero Day

The American Studies class revealed their secret identities on Friday. Over sixty students and their teachers brought Superman, Batman, Spidey, and even Professor X to the halls of SHS. In addition to

the fun student participation ensured a bit of extra help on this week's final exam...the Justice League has nothing on us!



Registration:

Online registration for the new school year will be July 13-31, 2014. The first student day of the new school year is August 12th. Registration at SHS will be Aug 6th (2 -7 pm) and Aug 7th (8 am -1 pm).

Payment for book rental by credit card must be done online through Harmony anytime after July 13th. Cash or checks will be accepted at the school August 6th through August 15th.

SHS is offering summer school in two sessions: June 9th - June 27th and July 14th - August 1st. The hours are 8 am -12 noon each day. Please contact Guidance at 752-8927 to register.

Please note that all students must have a parent or guardian complete their online registration. Students who have not completed all registration forms, including the Technology Use Policy, will not be able to take home their assigned computer device until registration is complete.

Please contact the office at 812-752-8927 if you should have any questions. Thank you.

Athletic Scholarships

Two senior Warriorettes have signed letters of intent to play basketball at the next level. Kelsey Smith will play for Franklin College and Ashley Elliott is headed to Trine.

They are excellent examples of scholar athletes, earning both varsity letters in multiple sports, and graduating with Academic Honors diplomas. We are very proud of you, girls!

These fine young ladies are pictured





Work Transition Picnic

The Work Transition Program ended the year at Beechwood Park for our annual picnic. Sally Webster played the guitar while the students enjoyed singing along. We had horseshoes, croquet, frisbees, basketball, checkers and a few organized group games that were enjoyed by all.

The classroom had prepared the picnic with chicken salad, sandwiches, dips, and cookies. We had a few visitors join us for the fun which rounded out the year with a great day of fun to send us into summer!



SHS Faculty Football Game

SHS students had their last advisory of the year yesterday afternoon. One of the activities was a flag football game between the faculty and the winning student team.

The faculty came out victorious in a defensive struggle 7-0. Students enjoyed the game, but the big winner was New Life. They make water filtration systems for third world countries. Students are pictured presenting a check for \$500 to New Life. This is another example of our students wanting to give back to our community and the world.

SHS Summer Hours

Office Open 8:00 am - 2:00 pm

Office Closed July 4th - 11th

SHS Credit Recovery

First Summer Session June 9th - June 27th

Second Summer Session July 14th -August 1st

Hours: 8:00 - Noon



OVERDRIVE

The Library that Never Closes

You don't want to miss out on summer reading opportunities. We have added over 50 new title to our eBook collection,

and they are accessible to you 24/7 this summer.



If you are planning to take the PSAT, SAT, or ACT next year, you can be enrolled in an SAT

or ACT preparation course at NO COST to you.

Edmentum claims the program "will help students to perform at their best on the college entrance exams by reinforcing key exam content and providing proven, effective test-taking strategies. Our exam preparation products provide interactive lessons with animation and audio, printable flashcards, and full-length practice tests."

The opportunity will be available starting August 2014. If you are interested in this FREE opportunity, email sslaton@scsd2.k12.in.us. You will be contacted with enrollment information.





